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REFUSE COLLECTION WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 4, 2017 

 
All garbage/recycling/yard waste pick-up will be one day late the week of September 4, 
2017, in observance of the Labor Day holiday on Monday, September 4, 2017.  The 
normal collection schedule will resume the week of September 11, 2017.   
 

City Hall will also be closed, Monday, September 4, 2017, in observance of the Labor 
Day holiday and  the parking decks will be free of charge and there will be no enforce-
ment of the parking meters. 
   
 
Martin J. Shanahan, Jr. 
Interim City Manager 
 
The City of Joliet is the third largest city in the state of Illinois, located just 45 miles southwest of Chicago’s Loop.  Home to over 
149,000 residents, in addition to thriving businesses and attractions, the City of Joliet is easily accessible by rail, auto and bus trans-
it. A perfect place to live, work and play, Joliet is constantly striving to promote growth and diversity.  For more information on Joliet 
visit www.cityofjoliet.info or call 815-724-4000.  
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